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YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
 Date:15th January 2025            Circular No: 125/YIS/AS/24-25/125 

 
Dear Parents, 

Sub: Amount towards UKG Graduation Ceremony 2024-2025 
We are delighted to inform you that the UKG Graduation Ceremony will be held on Saturday, 15th  

February 2025, to celebrate the achievements of our little ones as they prepare for their promotion to next 

grade and Homeroom section. 

 

In view of the same, we kindly request you to send SR 30/- as rental amount towards Graduation robes and 

other accessories by 26th January 2025 (Sunday) for the much awaited Graduation Ceremony. 

 

Thank you for your support in making this occasion special for our young graduates. 

 

Warm regards 

 

 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem 

Principal 
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